
THE SUBS EXERCISE 

The recent campaign to contact our far-flung members and persuade those paying 

historic rates of subs to raise their annual payments to boost the club’s income was a 

great success. Apart from achieving its aim of balancing the club’s operating 

account, it also resulted in some delightful letters from former runners, the updating 

of our database and some very generous donations. 

Thank you so much to everybody who responded to the committee’s plea. Your 

generosity, combined with a steady accumulation of new members, has put the 

club’s future on a far sounder footing. 

We hope to see some of you at forthcoming races. Events to look out for, which will 

be advertised on the website, are the home match, which normally takes place at 

Sandhurst, in late October and the Runnymede Relays, a summer competition held 

in Windsor Park at the end of June. These races attract a large number of the club’s 

active runners and supporters will always be welcome. 

Neil Wood, 

Chairman. 


